
Dr Suki Ahluwalia 
Suite 1A/193 Lake Street 
Cairns 
4870 

26th March 2020 

Dear Dave 

I’d be very grateful if you could help with the procurement of some emergency personal 
protective equipment for the hospital, via your professional channels. 

We are desperately in need of N95 / P2 disposable masks, nitrile gloves and whole body 
protective suits. 

Our stocks are low and with the expecting influx of sick and infected patients, we need to 
protect the medical workforce so that they can continue with their jobs. 

If any industry, anywhere in the country has available stocks of this PPE equipment can 
you please donate to your local hospital, they may not be able to reach out to you at the 
current time. 

Thanks again for any assistance you can provide, 

Best wishes 

Dr Suki Ahluwalia


